

ERVING

JAMES B. KING National Executive Director

February 5, 2008

Gary Abrahams, Commander AMVETS 1LT David M. Pimple Memorial Post 89 4864 E. Barranca Arbolada Sierra Vista, AZ 85635

Dear Commander Abrahams:

Your letter of request for AMVETS AZ Post 89 to conduct a fundraiser has been forwarded to the National Fundraising Committee for their approval.

In accordance with the National Constitution and Bylaws, the Committee has three (3) weeks in which to render a decision. Should the Committee choose not to approve your fundraising request, you have the right to appeal their decision at the next National Executive Committee meeting.

You will be notified of the Committee's decision in the near future.

Sincerely,

Jim King

National Executive Director

JBK/caf



PRIDE

AMVETS

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS 4647 Forbes Boulevard Lanham, Maryland 20706-4380 TELEPHONE: 301-459-9600 FAX: 301-459-7924 E-MAIL: amvets@amvets.org